From: Dessiree Berry <novaconsulting22@gmail.com>

To: sandy.fredricks@raymondmaine.org

Date: 06/27/2025 01:45 PM

Subject: Materials for Planning Board Review — Medical Cannabis Ordinance

Hello Sandy,

Attached is a letter I’ve written for the Planning Board regarding the proposed
ordinance on medical cannabis caregivers in Raymond. I’ve also included copies of
Maine LD 1897 and LD 1840-both of which have passed the House and Senate and are
set to be enacted. I believe these legislative updates are particularly relevant
for the Board's consideration.

Please let me know if there’s anything further I can provide.

Sincerely,

Dessiree Berry

156 Raymond Hill Road
Raymond Resident
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